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Date: August 9, 2011 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Attn: Mr. William Jones 

Re: Spiketail SWD No. 1 
SWD-1268 
API No. 30-015-38599 
Eddy County, NM 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

Cimarex has permitted the referenced SWD to dispose of produced water in the Cisco and 
Canyon formations at an interval of 8850' - 9300'. After drilling and logging, the Cisco interval 
came in higher than expected. 

In this regard we are requesting administrative approval without notice of a 130' increase of the 
top injection interval. The new amended injection interval would, now be 8720' - 9300. 

After completing and testing this interval if we find additional modification of the SWD is 
warranted we will submit an amended application with notice. 

If you have any questions, or require additional infonnation, please feel free to contact the 
undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Zeno Farris 
Manager, Operations Administration 
Permian Basin Region 
Phone:432-620-1938 
Fax:432-620-1940 



Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

From: Zeno Farris [zfarris@cimarex.com] 
Wednesday, August 10, 2011 1:40 PM 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Natalie Krueger 
FW: Spiketail SWD-1268 amendment 
20110810142821660.pdf 

W i l l at tached i s a l e t t e r request ing admin i s t ra t i ve approval of a 130' increase i n the top 
i n j e c t i o n i n t e r v a l f o r the referenced SWD. 
Do I need t o send t h i s i n the mai l t o you w i th the admin i s t ra t i ve check l i s t? 

Thanks 
Zeno 

Original Message 
From: Administrator 
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2011 1:28 PM 
To: Zeno Farris 
Subject: 
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